Irving Township

PO Box 128

Irving, IL. 62051

March 1, 2023

Regarding the Construction of the CO2 Pipeline

At the March 2023 meeting of the Irving Township Board a motion was made and seconded and passed that Irving Township is opposed to the construction and installation of a CO2 pipeline.

Reasons for concerns

- : Living under the constant threat of possible leaks of a material that displaces oxygen, CO2 is odorless and colorless making a leak hard to detect.
- : Injecting this material may damage aquifers. The wells are to be injected below aquifer levels , but what materials are forced out under the rock cap and where do they go?
- : What would be the result of seismic activity of the New Madrid Fault on the pipeline and CO2 wells?

For these reasons the Irving Township is opposed to the CO2 pipeline and wells that could endanger the health and wellbeing its residents. Until more studies are completed to ease our concerns we oppose.

The Irving Township Board passed this resolution.

Shaun muy

Commissioner

he Trust

Truster

Tori Bennith clerk